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Lou Mansolillo

From: Kelly Combs <combs797@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:19 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support KCPA

Hello, I am sending this to share a little of my story. I am a chronic pain patient who can not consume narcotics for pain 
relief. Kratom makes my pain manageable and is completely safe. I have my life back because of it  My family would 
testify to this! Please consider reversing the ban and support the kcpa. We need regulation not complete bans. It would 
be detrimental to many in your community. Thank you for your time. 


